
CITY OF CASTLE PINES, COLORADO 

NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 
 

NOTICE is hereby given that a proposed budget has been submitted to the 
Castle Pines City Council for the ensuing year of 2025; a copy of such proposed 
budget has been filed in the office of the Castle Pines City Clerk and on the City’s 
Website (www.castlepinesco.gov), where the same is open for public inspection; 

such proposed budget will be considered at a Regular Meeting of the Castle 
Pines City Council to be held on December 3, 2024 at 6:30pm at 360 Village 

Square Lane, Event Hall, Castle Pines, CO, 80108.  Any interested elector of the 
City of Castle Pines may inspect the proposed budget and file or register 

objections thereto at any time prior to the final adoption of the budget. 
 

By:  Tobi Duffey, MMC 
       City Clerk 
 
Published: Douglas County News Press 
  November 21, 2024 

 


